
 
 
 
 

2024 Summer Genetic Scholars 
Program Update 

 
Institution Applications 

 
Institution applications for the 2024 Summer Scholars program 

became available on September 6, 2023. 
 

Institution applications must be completed and received by 
October 20, 2023 for consideration. 

 
Institutions selected for the 2024 program year were notified 

by December 15, 2023. 
 

 
Institutions need to have student applications for the 2024 
Summer Scholars program available by December 31, 2023. 

 
Student applications must be completed and received by the 

host institution by February 29, 2024 for consideration. 
 

Institutions must notify the ACMG Foundation of who the 
participating student will be by March 1, 2024 

 
Students selected to participate in the 2024 program will be 

notified by March 20, 2024. 
 
 

The 2024 Summer Genetic Scholars Program will begin on or by 
June 1, 2024 for selected scholars. 
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